INDIAN SCIENCE CONGRESS ASSOCIATION

"SRINAGAR CHAPTER" DEPATTMENT OF ZOOLOGY UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR.

National Seminar on "Future India through Science & Technology -Challenges and Opportunities”
which was scheduled to be organized by Indian Science Congress Association "Srinagar
Chapter" University of Kashmir in collaboration with Govt Degree College for Women, M. A. Road
Srinagar on 23rd and 24th March, 2019 has been postponed.

In convenience caused to the concerned is regretted.

Fresh dates for the conduct of the seminar will be notified in the University website.

Prof. G. Mustafa Shah

Seminar Director.



